
   

June 2020 Newsletter 
 

The nursery re-opened on Monday 1st June 2020 
 

Dates for your Diary 
June 2020 
Saturday 6th –  Summer Fayre - Cancelled 
Friday 19th –  Father’s Day Celebration - Cancelled 
July 2020 
Thursday 9th –  Parents Evening 6pm - Cancelled 
Friday 17th – School Leavers Tea – Cancelled (we will do a celebration tea with the children in their small groups) 
 

Interests and Activities in Nursery 
Roos, Piglets, Tiggers and Christopher Robins 
This month we are concentrating on settling the children back into nursery. They are in small groups and have a 
selection of activities morning and afternoon as well as access to the outside area both morning and afternoon, 
again in their small groups. The children will still be able to access most activities in the nursery, although some 
they will not have such as sand, shaving foam etc. Painting and junk modelling will be on offer and each child has 
their own bag of pencils, pens and crayons for them to make marks whenever they want to. Each child also has 
their own box of playdough to use. 
Parent participation – Don’t forget the activity ideas that we have posted on Tapestry for you to do with your 
child 
 

Re-opening the nursery 
The re-opening of the nursery has gone very smoothly. Thank you to all the parents for completing the additional 
paperwork asked of you and for following our new procedures. The children have returned extremely well and it is 
lovely to see that they are so happy to be in nursery again. 
 
Before your child returns to nursery you will receive an e-mail with Parent Drop off and Collection Guidelines. In 
this e-mail we will also ask for your contact details to ensure we have the most up to date information, and for 
you to complete a Personal Health Questionnaire. We are looking forward to welcoming more families back to 
nursery over the next few weeks. We have completed an activity and equipment risk assessment which I have 
attached and it will also be available on the website, please let me know if you have any comments or questions.    
 

Activities on Tapestry 
We will continue to post activities on Tapestry every Monday and Friday, however, I apologise in advance if we 
miss one very now and then due to our workload. Thank you in advance for your understanding in this matter. 

 
 


